
June 23, 2021 

Rhonda Hawk 

Walton County BOC 

Re: Bids for Engineering 

We sent out an RFP for Engineering for the two water line extension projects which are referred 

to as the Center Hill Church Road Water Transmission Main project (approx .. 23,000 LF of 16" 

pipe) and the North Loop Transmission Main - Phase 1 project (approx. 19,400 LF of 12" pipe). 

The RFP was sent to Precision Planning Inc. and Keck+Wood with a proposal deadline of 4 p.m. 

on June 23. We received bids back from both firms for the two projects. 

The bids were: 

Center Hill Church Road Water Transmission Main: 

Precision Planning, Inc. 

Keck+ Wood 

North Loop Transmission Main Phase 1: 

Precision Planning, Inc. 

Keck+Wood 

$144,475.00 
$180,500.00 

$122,695.00 

$154,500.00 

Precision Planning, Inc. had the low bid for both projects and it is my recommendation that 

they be awarded the two contracts. (Copy of bids attached.) 


